
The Western North Carolina Conference Lay Organization 
Lay Institute (Clergy and Laity) 

October 22, 2016    9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
Bethel A.M.E. Church, Greensboro, NC 

 
Rev. Alphonso McGlen, Pastor            Brother J. Dale Wragg, Local Lay President 

 
Sister Penny Oliver, WNCC Lay Organization President 

Lay Institute Committee:  Penny Oliver, President;  Wilbert Hooker, Jr., Betty Parker, Dwight Patterson, 
Bettie Duell, Renee White, Gertrude J. Upperman, J. Dale Wragg, Kenneth Woods, Mary R. Harris,  
Jackie C. Kanipe,  
 

 

LAY INSTITUTE REGISTRATION PROCESS 

 

1.  Each Church is asked to submit the attached Registration Form for the Lay 

Institute (for Clergy and Laity) sponsored by the Western North Carolina 

Conference Lay Organization. 

 

2. Registration paid and submitted by October 15, 2016 is in the amount of 
$10.00 each. 

 
3. Check should be made payable to the WNCC-Lay Organization and indicate 

on memo line:  WNCC- Lay Institute 

 

4. Both registration form and check should be sent to Mozell Weston, Financial 

Secretary, 12 Spring Chapel Ct., Greensboro, NC 27455. 

 

5. Registration on site is $15.00 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation.  In the meantime, should you 

have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to call or email 

Jackie C. Kanipe, 828-433-8424;  jconleyk@bellsouth.net. 

 

 

mailto:jconleyk@bellsouth.net

